
To whom it may concern
My name is Trisha Yearwood and I am a parent from discovery district. I have chosen to enroll
my children in a non-public school because it is the setting that best meets their needs. My
children are adopted and all with special needs ranging from anxiety attachment disorder,
attention deficit hyperactivity and reactive attachment disorder.  The school has embraced my
children and been able to respond to their needs as well as pivot quickly to their needs when
necessary.  The smaller class sizes help them to form healthy attachments with teachers and
classmates allowing them to begin to heal from the trauma they received as a foster child.
Please vote in favor to support me as a parent who has made this choice.
Thank you
Trisha L. Yearwood


